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Statement  

At Woolton Primary School we are committed to creating a safe environment for all pupils.  

A duty is placed upon all adults within our school to safeguard and promote the welfare of all our 

children.  

Aims of Safeguarding procedure and practice at Woolton Primary School (WPS) 

 To provide a safe school in which we actively promote the safety of every child. 
 To provide a message to all adults within our community, that we are a safe school. 
 To challenge the identity and purpose of all visitors to our school, and to keep a record of 

these.  
 To provide an environment in which pupils feel safe, can express their feelings on matters 

relating to safety and can be assertive if necessary. 
 To provide a regularly updated policy on safeguarding shared with all staff and governors 

and made available to parents.  
 To embed messages about personal safety into our curriculum. 
 To embed message about online safety into our curriculum. 

 
Key People with a responsibility for safeguarding at WPS are: 
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